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Title: Consider recommendations regarding Property Tax Exchange Agreement for 691 North Hope Avenue
Reorganization Annexation with the City of Santa Barbara (LAFCO 18-07), as follows:

a) Adopt a Resolution providing for a negotiated exchange of property tax revenues pertaining to the
691 North Hope Avenue Reorganization (LAFCO No. 18-07), an annexation to the City of Santa
Barbara (City) and detachment from the Santa Barbara County Fire Protection District, Goleta Water
District, Goleta Sanitary District and County Service Area 32; and

b) Find that the proposed actions are not a project under the California Environmental Quality Act
(CEQA) pursuant to Sections 15378(b)(4) and 15378(b)(5) of the CEQA Guidelines, because they are
government fiscal, organizational or administrative activities that will not result in direct or indirect
physical changes in the environment.
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Acted on as follows:BOARD OF SUPERVISORS2/9/2021 1 Pass

Consider recommendations regarding Property Tax Exchange Agreement for 691 North Hope Avenue
Reorganization Annexation with the City of Santa Barbara (City) (LAFCO 18-07), as follows:

a) Adopt a Resolution providing for a negotiated exchange of property tax revenues pertaining to the 691 North
Hope Avenue Reorganization (LAFCO No. 18-07), an annexation to the City and detachment from the Santa
Barbara County Fire Protection District, Goleta Water District, Goleta Sanitary District and County Service
Area 32; and

b) Find that the proposed actions are not a project under the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA)
pursuant to Sections 15378(b)(4) and 15378(b)(5) of the CEQA Guidelines, because they are government fiscal,
organizational or administrative activities that will not result in direct or indirect physical changes in the
environment.
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